MIDDLEBURY COLLEGE MIDDLEBURY VERMONT THE PRESIDENT January 29, 1924 Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B. McGill University Montreal, Que. My dear Sir Arthur: We wrote you under date of December 27 and you were good enough to ask us to allow you time to determine the date of the annual meeting of Canadian Universities. Since then we have changed the date of our commencement to the 17th, reverting to an older habit of having it on Tuesday but we hope that this will make no change in the possibility of securing you. While we do not wish to crowd you into making your decision we would be very glad to know as soon as possible if you can come for we would be under the necessity of finding some other speaker if it is not in your power to render us this service. cordiatly/yours,
aul & Mood. President PDM:P